Thompson, Daniel W. - PDR

From: Louis Salomonsky [HLSalomonsky @swa-co.com}
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 7:45 AM

To: Thompson, Daniel W. - PDR

Subject: FW: Lombardy

It appears the Grace Street Association is ok with my Use Permit request. See attached. The meeting with them was of
high quality. Louis

From: Tom Rosman [mailto:tom.rosman@onesouthrealty.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 7:11 AM

To: Louis Salomonsky

Subject: Fwd: Lombardy

sent this via my phone last night but not sure you received. Good news

Tom Rosman

One South Commercial

Owner/ Associate Broker
tom.rosman @ onesouthrealty.com
804-353-0009 w

804-539-3017 ¢

2314 West Main Street
Richmond, VA 23220

Begin forwarded message:

From: Alyse Auernheimer <richmondnewhome @gmail.com>
Subject: Lombardy

Date: June 4, 2014 8:20:46 PM EDT

To: Tom Rosman <tom.rosman @ onesouthrealty.com>

Hi there,

I don't think there are going to be any issues regarding the SUP. A nice gesture would be for Lou to check the
trash issues with the church/daycare as it appears they don't have cans :-) Other than that we'll move everyone
forward.

Alyse

Alyse Marshall-Auernheimer

One South Realty Group
2314 West Main St.

Richmond, VA 23220

Cell: 804.426.2888

Google Voice: 804.482.1464



